COASTAL QUILTERS GUILD, INC
GENERAL MEETING

September 11, 2008
The September General Meeting of the Coastal Quilters Guild was held at Saint Andrews Presbyterian Church in Goleta.  The meeting was called to order at 7:10 pm by President Darilyn Kisch.
Welcome:  Guests and new members were welcomed to the meeting.
Announcements:  Darilyn Kisch made several announcements:
The 2008-2009 Directory is available at the Membership Table.  Included are membership cards and a guest pass allowing each member to bring one guest to a meeting for free.
The Fiber Arts group is having a workshop on November 1st – see Darilyn for more information.
The Botanic Gardens is having a Holiday Marketplace.  Anyone interested in participating should contact Darilyn for more information.

The proceeds from the August meeting was $3000.

Community Quilts:  Lou Ann Smith – recipient for this year will be Teddy Bear Cancer Foundation.  Kits are now available.
Library:  Heather Georgakis – Many books have been returned to the Library and new books will be added next month.  Book donations are now being accepted for the book sale in December.  The book sale will be from 6:30 – 7:30 pm.
2008 Quilt Show:  
Boutique – Marilyn Osgood – information is available at the back table for contributors

Volunteers – Joann Dovgin – volunteers are still needed for security.  Each volunteer will receive a letter that will allow them free parking.
Education – Chris Allen – Featured Artist is Ellen Ann Eddy and she will be giving two lectures.  Teachers are Joe Cunningham and Andi Perejda.
Chair – Linda Boynton De Sepulveda – the dinner will feature Ellen Ann Eddy and door prizes.  Tickets for the dinner will be available until 9/22/08.  An additional $1200 in pledges for the show have been received.  Turn out for classes has been poor.  More sign-ups are needed before the next committee meeting on 9/20/08 or classes may have to be cancelled.
Acquisitions – Darilyn Kisch – A collector for the Fairview area is needed.

General info – Darilyn Kisch – Valley News would like to do an article on the Guild – looking for pictures of quilts.  Pictures can be emailed to Darilyn.  Posters and post cards on the table next to membership need to be distributed by members.

Lora Martin – Santa Barbara Main Library has a window display as does the Goleta Library.

Workshops:  Chris Allen – Space is still available in the workshop with Vikki Pignatelli.
Programs:  Dee Johnson – October speaker is Julie Silber – there will be no workshop in October.   The November speaker will be Lynn Mann.
Block of the Month:  Susan Carty and Juli Shulem presented the September ‘circles’ blocks to the winner, Diana Hamilton.  The October block is ‘diamonds’.

Show and Tell:  The following people showed works:  Paul Sinicrope, Barbara Kuhn, Judith Patterson, Ursula Dial, Nedra Ireland, Anne Blackwell, Susan Italo, Kristin Otte, and Lora Martin.
Speaker:  Vikki Pignatelli – 10 Attributes That Make A Quilter Better

Door Prizes:  Chris Allen – there were more door prizes this month.  Collected $269.  The winners were:  Juli Shulem, Cathe Hedrick, Ursula Dial, Donna Butera, Carol Boyce, and Nancy Miller.  Contributors were:  Baron’s Fabrics, Beyond the Reef, Craft Essentials, Gran House, O’raejess Creations, Quilt Ventura, Creation Station, Treasure Hunt, and Anonymous Guild members.
The meeting was adjourned at 9:20 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Kathryn Draine, 
Recording Secretary

